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Meetings: First Wednesday, 7:30 PM

Jan. Highland Article

Greetings from the East,

As I’m sure you know by now, Highland Lodge will be keeping our Charter.  I am very 
pleased with this outcome!  It took effort on the part of several people and several lodges 
to accomplish this goal.  For their help, I am sincerely grateful.

Al McClelland PM,  Waynedale Lodge; Kurt Begue PM, Huntertown Lodge; Harold 
Eddy WM PM, New Haven Lodge; Jim Bishop PM, New Haven Lodge; Ed Snyder, 
Wayne Lodge; and Mark Goebel, Huntertown Lodge have offered their assistance and 
some will be dual members in order to accomplish this goal.  I thank you all!!

I would also like to thank Rick McAffee, Area Rep, for attending our Called Meeting in 
November.

At our December Stated Meeting, we discussed the future of our Lodge.  With the help of 
Roger Swisher PM, who pointed out the benefits of retaining our Charter, we voted to do 
so.  

We all know we will have problems, no matter where we go or what we do in life; 
however, I am very grateful to our brothers for their support of Highland Lodge.  I am 
looking forward to their continued support during the upcoming year.

We have a strong possibility of a new candidate in January. If this is the way of the 
future, maybe 2011 will be our best year yet!  Remember one thing brothers, without 
YOU we have no lodge, so please continue your support.  Your opinion does matter and I 
will always listen to what you have to say.

Fraternally yours,

Steve Tegtmeyer WM
Highland Lodge #762


